Excellence in Leadership for Transformation



MADAN BHANDARI MEMORIAL COLLEGE

AFFILIATED TO TRIBHUVAN UNIVERSITY

P O Box 5640, New Baneshwor, Kathmandu-10, Nepal, Phone 5172 5, 572682, Email info@mbmc.edu.np; www.mbmc.edu.np

23 Bhadra 2078

Notice

HAPPY TEEJ

This is to notify to all the faculties, students and staff that the college will remain closed and there will not be teaching learning activities tomorrow 24th Bhadra 2078 on the auspicious occasion of Teej.

Damber Bahadur Hamal Campus Chief

